
January
Thirteenth

1922.

Howard Hurray, tfsq.,
604 "oy l Trust Building, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Murray

This is to acknowledge "briefly 
the receipt of your letters of January 3rd and 
10th.

J am giving this week end to the 
consideration of this question of moral and 
religious education in the Schools and will 
communicate with you further early in the week.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


